GOVERNMENT OF INDIA [ IIRd 9G¥DIX
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS /X< HATaY
RAILWAY BOARD /3¥cd dis

RBE No. 4 ©/2013-
No. PC-1il/ 2012 / FE-1i/2 New Delhi, dated © 6-09-2013

The General Managers and CAOs
All Indian Railways / PUs etc.
(As per mailing list)

Sub: Merger of Sr.P.Way Supervisors with JE/P.Way.

In continuation of Board’s letter of even number dated 03-07-2018 on the above subject,
it is advised that direct recruitment for the post of Sr.P.Way Supervisor (Grade Pay Rs. 4200) througn

Railway Recruitment Boards (RRBs), where notification{(s) has/have not been issued by RRB3s shall
henceforth be abandoned.

Ongoing selections etc. for filll"ing_up the posts of Senior Permanent Way Supervisers
against LDCE/seniority-cum-suitability quota, which have not been finalised till the date of issue of these
orders should also be cancelled/abandoned. |

This issues in consultation with the Establishment Directorates of this Ministry.

\

The receipt of this letter may please be acknowledged.

(M.K.Panda)
Joint Director, Pay Commission
Railway Board



